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Happy Summer Solstice! 

   Happy Father’s Day! 

 

   

June Classes  

Mondays 

Beginner Obedience, 6:00-7:00 PM 

Drop-In Obedience, 7:15-8:15 PM.   This class meets all summer long outside 

at Grace Church, Old Saybrook.   Please check FB for updates, if the weather is 

questionable. 

*Beginner Agility starts on 6/22, 6:00-7:00 PM. You still have time to register 

for this class.* You can sign up on our website, www.dtails.biz . 

Tuesdays 

Handling, 6:00-7:00 PM.  Please check calendar for instructors.   There will be 

no class on June 23. 

Thursdays 

Advanced Obedience, 6:00-7:00 PM. 

Beginner Obedience, 7:00-8:00 PM.  There will be no classes on June 25. 

 

http://www.dtails.biz/


  

 

Champion Channel is now 

earning points towards his 

Grand Championship!  Last 

Weekend, Channel took Best of 

Breed for a five point major!  

Channel has only 10 more points 

to go.  Good job, Channel!   

Champion Cay has earned her 

Companion Dog title.  Here she is 

with her ribbons to prove it!   

   

Meet Lindsey, who is an 

employee at D Tails, and one 

of her show dogs, MCG Salis 

This Girl is on Fire, “Sizzle.”  

Sizzle is an Australian 

Shepherd, and is earning 

points towards Champion.  In 

her most recent show, Sizzle 

won first place, 9-12 months 

bitches and the she took 

second place, reserve 

winners bitch.  Sizzle was the 

youngest Aussie entered!    

 

 

Interested in learning how to show your pure-bred dog?  Come and observe a 

Handling class at D Tails, Tuesday nights at 6 P.M. 



  

We regret to inform everyone, that we have 

canceled Doggie Fun Zone this year.  We 

have not been able to come up with the 

funds to cover the cost of DFZ and the field.  

We still have two fundraising events in 

progress.  All monies collected will still be 

donated to the Catherine Violet Hubbard 

Animal Sanctuary. 

You still have time to purchase a 

raffle ticket to win a custom 

portrait of your dog.  Tickets are 

$10.00, and the drawing will be 

held on Friday, June 19, 2015.  You 

do not need to be present to win.  

Anyone who has been given 

tickets to sell, needs to have them 

turned in by that date.   See the 

artist here:  

http://mungoworks.com/  or come 

to D Tails and look at her portfolio. 

 

Don’t forget that pet psychic, Sharon Warner will 

be at D Tails on Saturday, June 6 from 10:00 AM-

2:00 PM. $30 for a 15 minute private session.  You 

must be registered to participate.  Call Donna or 

stop by D Tails! A portion of the proceeds will go 

to the Catherine Violet Hubbard Animal 

Sanctuary.   

Donna along with Cay and Channel, and Beth Sullivan 

with Blitz, will be going to Canine Camp Getaway in 

Lake George, New York, at the end of June.  Donna 

went a few years ago with Cay, and is excited to be 

going back to experience the fun with Channel.  Beth 

is a newcomer to the camp.  Be sure to look for 

pictures and stories from camp in the July newsletter!  

June 26 is take your dog to work day.  If you take your 

pup to work, snap a picture, and send it to 

mantha465@aol.com and we will put them in the July 

newsletter! 

 

mailto:mantha465@aol.com


 

 

For Father’s Day, check out this book. Bodhi the 

Shiba Inu gives fashion advice for men.  Bodhi 

has a Tumblr, Facebook, and Instagram 

accounts.  Plus, meet Bodhi and his parents 

here: 

http://www.cnn.com/2015/06/02/living/menswear-dog-style-

tips/ 

Have the tissues ready to watch this video.  

It’s a very powerful message, executed very 

creatively. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3PKn0h

L9aBs 

Did you know that we have a 

You Tube account?  If you 

bring your dog to day school, 

you may see them playing in 

videos we upload. 

You can check it out here: 

https://www.youtube.com/cha

nnel/UCgoEl6gNu-

8Xkw5e9lj4Y9w 

 

This video will just make you smile. 

https://www.facebook.com/ViralN

ova/videos/438053663036711/?fref=

nf 

            

Summer is the time for 

weddings.  If you 

included your pups in 

your wedding festivities, 

don’t forget to email 

them to 

mantha465@aol.com.  

We will feature any 

pictures we receive in 

the remaining summer 

months. 

mailto:mantha465@aol.com

